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It is hard to believe that another year has gone by, | took the Zone 5 Directors position a couple years ago
and have enjoyed being a part of the executive for the last couple years. Zone 5 has had another quiet
year but | would like to thank Zone 2 for opening up some of their zone meetings to all zones and having
some great presentations. | have personally enjoyed the all zones meeting and it has been great to see
the members from the other zones.

In moving forward | am hoping that this next year we can try to get together for more zone
meetings to further the communications in the zone and bring everyone together, hopefully also see if
we can get some presenters to join our meetings to help further education in the zone. Thank you
everyone for allowing me to serve as the Zone 5 director for the last couple of years and | look forward
to talking with everyone through the next year.

Mike Thibodeau

Zone 5 Director



